
                                                     
 

THE REPUBLIC OF CYPRUS 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

The Ministry of Education and Culture, within the framework of the Musical Talent 

Development Programme which operates under the Artistic Direction of Professor 

Matheos Kariolou, announces auditions for the selection of a small number of children 

for the Violin Class on 22nd February 2014.  

 

Lessons will begin in March 2014 and will be held in Nicosia and in Limassol. 

Responsible Professor for the Violin Class is Mr. Matheos Kariolou. 

 

Children should be 4 - 9 years of age. Music education or knowledge of playing a 

musical instrument is not required. 

 

Auditions will take place in Nicosia. For the exact time of the audition, as well as the 

venue, people who are interested will be informed in writing. Children should attend the 

audition accompanied by their parents.  

 

For applications, please send by Friday 24th January 2014, a copy of the child´s birth 

certificate along with a cover letter to: Cyprus Symphony Orchestra Foundation 

                                                             Ifigenias 27, 2007 Strovolos, Nicosia 

                                                            Τ: 22 463144,  F: 22 317488,  

                                                            E: e.philippou@cyso.org.cy  
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